
Report of the Property & Major Projects Committee to the Council Meeting of 23 October 2003 

2. PROPERTY MANAGEMENT UNIT - MONITORING REPORT 
 YEAR ENDED 30 JUNE 2003 
 
 The Committee considered the Property Management Unit monitoring report for the year ended 

30 June 2003. 
 
 The Committee decided that officers report back to the November 2003 meeting of the Property and 

Major Projects Committee on progress made on the Civic Offices accommodation project with the aim 
of the Committee submitting a report to the February 2004 meeting of the Annual Plan Subcommittee 
on future funding requirements. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


